
 FREE Camp Airport Shuttle 
 Schedule Your Summer Flights Today! 

 For those staff members making flight reservations, we run a shuttle from the Denver 
 International Airport on the following dates and times.  Please carefully note the times 
 because this is the only FREE camp shuttle going to and from Estes Park  . 

 If you are unable to schedule a flight during these time frames, please contact Estes Park 
 Shuttle (estesparkshuttle.com) and send us your arrival information ($75.00 fee each way). 

 ARRIVAL  : 
 Please be sure to schedule your flight  PRIOR  to these  pick up times: 

 Monday, May 26th  – Staff Training Begins; Shuttle  pick up at 2:00pm 

 Saturday, July 12th  - 2  nd  Term Staff Arrival; Shuttle  pick up at 2:00pm 

 DEPARTURE  : 
 Please be sure to schedule your flight at least  TWO  HOURS AFTER  these delivery times: 

 Sunday, June 8th  - End of Staff Training; Shuttle  drop off at 10:30am 

 Sunday, July 13th  – End of 1  st  Term; Shuttle drop  off at 10:30am 

 Sunday, August 17th  – End of 2  nd  Term; Shuttle drop  off at 10:30am 

 TELL US YOU ARE COMING  !  Please notify Elizabeth by  May 15th  if you plan to use the 
 shuttle so we can reserve a seat for you.  Email the following to work@camptimberline.com: 

 ●  Airline 
 ●  Flight Times 
 ●  Flight Numbers 
 ●  Arriving/Departing Cities 


